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Pursuant to the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission or CPUC) Resolution WSD-011, 
Wildfire Safety Division’s Compliance Operational Protocols, issued February 16, 2021, and in 
accordance with Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s (Energy Safety) updated guidance recently 
published January 30, 2024 (V3.2). LSPGC hereby submits its Quarterly Data Report (QDR) revision one 
for the period October 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023 (Q4 2023). A copy of this report is being 
provided to the California Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (OEIS) docket. 

Specifically, this Submission provides the following updates to LSPGC’s previously submitted 2023 Q4 QDR: 

LSPGC’s Quarterly Data Report: Non-Spatial Tables 1 - 15 
Discrepancies were discovered within table 11. This revision is to update the various spreadsheet rows 
below to better represent LSPGCs cost allocations for WMP initiatives: 
 

Excel Sheet Cells Updated Explanation 
Table 11 Tittle headers updated to include 

2023 under the Actual Banner 
 

Reporting period for 2023 is over so the 
costs with be actual not projected 

 
Table 11 Row 12  

 
Updated to include numbers from the table 

11 supplemental 
 

Table 11 Consolidated row 15 into row 13 Grouped the costs together as they will be 
tracked that way 
 

Table 11 Row 16 
 

Updated to better represent expected costs  

Table 11 Rows 31, 32, and 33 Minimal/no expected costs in 2023/2024 
and increased 2025 costs 

Table 11 Row 45 Updated to better represent expected costs 
Table 11 Row 47 Shifted expected costs to 2025 to better 

reflect our expectations 
Table 11 Row 60 Updated to include 2023 actual data and to 

modify expected HFTD costs 
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